
 
 

Education & Children’s Services 
Executive Director (Education & Children’s Services) Sheena Devlin 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Mrs S Brown 
 Headteacher and Campus Leader 

Kinross High School 
Loch Leven Community Campus 
Muirs, Kinross, KY13 8FQ 
TeI  01577 867100  ⚫  Fax 01577 861830  
Email kinrosshigh@pkc.gov.uk 

Contact:   Mr P.A. Rosie 

Our ref:    PAR 

Your ref:  

Date:        20 September 2022  

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Faculty of Performing Arts is organising an educational trip to London from 8 to 11 May 2023. 
This exciting opportunity will be available for 30 current S3 pupils who have a keen interest in music 
and drama.   
  
The itinerary is being arranged by IBT Travel who specialises in organising school trips. On this trip 
pupils will participate in a backstage tour of the National Theatre, attend 2 musicals, visit the Tate 
Modern and a Thames River cruise. There will also be an opportunity to visit the V&A Museum to 
look at the musical theatre exhibition and time for shopping on Carnaby Street.  
 
The cost will be £499 which is inclusive of the cost of travel (the train to and from London and the 
day passes for the underground), accommodation, breakfasts and dinners for each day, tickets for 
the two shows and all other activities planned for the trip. Pupils will need to bring money for lunches 
and anything that they wish to purchase. 
 
Payments for this trip will be via ParentPay and we will arrange payment dates in due course. 
 
In the meantime, please reply to this communication to indicate if you would like your young person 
to be considered for this trip by 30 September 2022. If the trip is oversubscribed, we will select 
pupils by ballot. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
 

Head of Performing Arts Faculty 

 

 


